

2. It is wrong of us to throw rubbish. (We mustn't ...)
3. My house is cheaper than Lan's house. (Lan's house ...)
4. Viet Nam doesn't have any deserts. (There...)
5. No one in my class is more beautiful than Mai. (Mai)
6. It is necessary for us to be present at the class discussion on Saturday. (We must ...)
7. Da Nang is smaller than Ha Noi, and Ha Noi is smaller than Ho Chi Minh City. (Ho Chi Minh City is ...)
8. Remember to do your homework. (You must ...)
9. The place that gets the most rain in the world is a mountain in Hawaii. (The wettest place...)
10. The nearest bank is about half a kilometres from here. (It is ...)

V. Fill in the spaces to complete the passage:

Ha Long Bay is in Quang Ninh Province. It has many (1).....and caves. The islands are named (2)..... things around us. On the bay you can find Rooster and Han Island and even Man's Head Island. You must (3)..... a boat ride around the islands – it's essential! Tuan Chau is the biggest island in Ha Long Bay. There you can (4)..... great Vietnamese seafood. You can watch traditional dances. You can join exciting activities. Ha Long Bay is Vietnam's most beautiful (5)..... wonder.

VI. Read the passage and choose the best answers to the questions.

There is a newcomer in our class. Her name is Daisy. She is tall with curly, blonde hair. She has big blue eyes. I like her charming smile very much.

Although she is a newcomer, she makes friends with other students easily because she is friendly, easy-going, and sociable. Most of the classmates like her. During the lessons, Daisy rarely talks when the teacher explains something. In class, she is hard-working and does all exercises. When we work in groups, she is energetic, helpful and active. She always makes everything exciting.

Daisy's house is far away from school, so she stays in the campus. After class, she takes part in a sports club of the school. She is sporty and can play volleyball well.

She enjoys reading books, going out with friends, listening to music, and hiking. She tells me she would like to become a tour guide and she also wants to travel to many other places in the world.

1. What is Daisy's appearance?
2. Why does she make friends with other students easily?
3. How is Daisy like when working in groups?
4. What isn't Daisy interested in?

Revision for first-term test (worksheet 3)

I. Find the odd A, B, C or D.

- | | | | |
|--------------------|--------------|-------------|-----------------|
| 1. A. sleeping bag | B. sun cream | C. backpack | D. eraser |
| 2. A. highest | B. hotter | C. longest | D. nicest |
| 3. A. offices | B. beaches | C. weather | D. buildings |
| 4. A. walk | B. compass | C. plaster | D. sleeping bag |
| 5. A. hottest | B. biggest | C. largest | D. smaller |
| 6. A. factory | B. park | C. theatre | D. cinema |
| 7. A. river | B. lake | C. mountain | D. stream |

- | | | | |
|-----------------|-----------|---------------|------------|
| A. visit | B. walk | C. map | D. cross |
| A. weightlifter | B. tennis | C. volleyball | D. soccer |
| 10. A. best | B. forest | C. shortest | D. biggest |

II. Choose the best option to complete the sentence:

1. Minh ishis brother (a. the tallest/ b. taller/ c. taller than/ d. more tall than)
2. She is ill. Shesee a doctor (a. must/ b. should/ c. shouldn't/ d. a& b are correct)
3. Look! Our bus ... (a. comes/ b. is coming/ c. will come/ d. should come)
4. We live in a small housethe city centre. (a. in/ b. on/ c. at/ d. among)
5. February is themonth of the year. (a. short/ b. the shortest/ c. shortest/ d. shorter)
6. Nicholas to Da Nang on tonight's flight. (a. are flying / b. is flying / c. flies/ d. fly)
7. Minh isin his class (a. the tallest/ b. taller/ c. taller than/ d. more tall than)
8. She is ill. She go to school (a. must/ b. should/ c. shouldn't/ d. a& b are correct)
9. We live in a small housethe river bank. (a. in/ b. on/ c. at/ d. among)
10. Tet is the time for people to stop... to have a long holiday (a. working/ b. cooking/ c. playing/ d. gathering)

III. Put the verbs in brackets in the correct tense form

1. My grandparents (watch)TV in the living room now.
2. Look at Brenda! She (wear) a new uniform.
3. My father often (wash)..... his hands before meals.
4. In England the sun (not shine) every day.
5. Look! Lan (wear)a new dress.
6. We must (do).....our homework before class.
7. We can't go out now. It (rain)..... heavily.
8. William (never, forget) his parents' birthday.
9. My father often (finish)..... his work at 5 p. m.
10. We must (be)..... on time for class.

IV. Fill in the blanks with the appropriate forms of the adjectives in brackets.

1. Bangladesh is (wet) of the three countries: Vietnam, England and Bangladesh.
2. The Sahara is the world's (hot) desert.
3. Dolphins are (intelligent) sharks.
4. White chocolate is (creamy) dark chocolate.
5. This is (delicious) food I've ever eaten.
6. Loch Lomond in Scotland is (large) fresh water lake in Great Britain.
7. Lake Erie is (small) Lake Huron.
8. The Amazon River is (long) Mekong River.
9. Fansipan is (high) mountain in Viet Nam.
10. Travelling by bus is (cheap) by taxi.

V. Rearrange the words to make meaningful sentences.

1. living / a/ house / in / more / is / convenient / than / living / in / a / flat/ .
2. a/ house / in / the / city / is/ expensive / than / a / house / in / the / more / country / .
3. Ha Noi/ famous/ beautiful/ is/ for/ lakes
4. Where/ best/ restaurant/is/ the/ town/ in/ this /?
5. Where/ you/ going/ are/ now /? /
6. Ho Chi Minh City/ than/ is / Hoi An/ busier /.